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Giovannetti

I occupy the top floor flat at 61 Parliament Hill. I strongly object to the application as it will permanently block 

the view of the London skyline for me, my wife, as well as future occupants. It is an inappropriate development 

within the conservation area, and it goes against the spirit of neighbourliness.
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